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| fully support the conclusion of both inspectors reports in relation to the proposed
development of Manston Airport. Without proposed developments of existing airports in
London and the South East, there is spare capacity available in other airports with an
infrastructure in place to take goods to market.

It is unclear whether the Manston Development would meet the UK climate change
obligations. There will most certainly be an adverse environmental impact in East Kent in
the road corridor from the airport to major routes.

| can see no reason indeed need, for this to go ahead.

Sheila Chesney





